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OFSTED! 

 

 

I am delighted to finally be able to share with you the outcome and report from our                

recent Ofsted inspection! I hope that you will enjoy reading it.  Bradley Green was and 

still continues to be a GOOD school.  The report outlines many of the strengths and                   

improvements we have made since the last inspection and confirms that our                             

commitment to continually raising standards is having a strong impact and that we                

provide the very best  education and care for your 

children. I am sure you’ll join me in thanking each 

and every one of the staff in Bradley Green Team 

who are wholly dedicated to the vision and values in 

school and work tirelessly and with passion to ensure 

your children get a really good deal!  

I hope you will be as proud as I am when you read it.  

Please don’t forget we               

finish for Summer on Friday 

26th July at 1.30pm—Care 

Club will not be operating 

that day—only breakfast 

Have a lovely summer 

and we look forward to                 

welcoming you back on 

Tuesday 3rd September 

at 8.45am                      

(Reception to Y6) and 

8.30am Nursery 


